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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 10:20 AM
To: Vic Cordiano
Cc: Rosanne Gervasi; Carl Vinson; Dale Mailhot
Subject: RE: CCR Declassification Files..

Morning Vic,  
 
Per this email confidential document 08740-11 in Docket 110322-EI will be returned to FPL. Also per 
this email, confidential document 02165-15 in Docket 110321-EI will be returned to GPC. The Clerk's 
Office will destroy confidential document 00052-12 in Docket 110322-EI. 
 
Angela 
 
From: Vic Cordiano  
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 7:46 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Rosanne Gervasi; Carl Vinson; Dale Mailhot 
Subject: RE: CCR Declassification Files.. 
 
Hi Angela, 
 
Please take the following actions for the confidential documents listed below: 
 
Docket No. 110322-EI - Florida Power & Light Company 
 
DN 08740-11 - In Order No. PSC-16-0549-CFO-EI, issued December 8, 2016, the Commission granted FP&L’s revised third 
request for extended confidential classification of certain information included in DN 08740-11 pertaining to FP&L’s 
work papers and audit staff’s report. Because the five-year audit work paper records retention requirement has been 
satisfied, as of December 31, 2016, for the Coal Combustion Residual Storage and Disposal Processes audit report., I 
request that DN 08740-11 be returned to FP&L.  
 
DN 00055-12 - I request that the CD (DN 00055-12) be destroyed as it contains staff’s unredacted audit report which 
includes confidential portions of FP&L’s information.   
 
Docket No. 110321-EI - Gulf Power Company 
 
DN 02165-15 - Order No. PSC-15-0170-CFO-EI, issued May 4, 2015, was due to expire on November 4, 2016, so GPC filed 
a request for extended confidential treatment (DN 08508-16) on October 27, 2016 to further protect the information in 
its work papers in DN 02165-15. Because the five-year audit work paper records retention requirement has been 
satisfied, as of December 31, 2016, for the Coal Combustion Residual Storage and Disposal Processes audit report, I 
request that DN 02165-15 be returned to GPC. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 
 
Thanks, 
Vic 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Victor Cordiano, Sr. 
Engineering Specialist II 
Office of Auditing and Performance Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850  
vcordian@psc.state.fl.us | Tel: 850.413.6590  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 




